
Good morning all 

  

We have a very tidy school here today thanks to all the hard work of the volunteers at 

the weekend - thanks again for all your help. 

  

The news over the weekend concerning the new variant hasn't been great, but for the 

moment things here continue as they were.  If you are visiting school for any reason we 

will be asking you to wear a mask, which will also be the case if you are coming in to 

make decorations in the coming days.  We will be reviewing this as the week goes on but 

hope that the precautions we have already got in place should be sufficient.  Luckily we 

had already chosen to do our nativity remotely and our arrangement for the Carol 

Concert on the 15th should be ok as it is outside. 

  

The other news we have is that The One Show will be in school filming this Friday.  They 

are doing a piece on service personnel who are deployed over the Christmas period and 

we have been asked to contribute to this.  Some of our families are taking part, as are 

myself, my mother in law Marion and Mrs Bosustow. I am very glad my voice seems to 

have returned just in time!   

  

The crew are also going to be doing some filming around school so it is really important 

that we know if you would NOT like your child to be included in any of this 'informal' 

filming.  If you have already filled in the form saying NO to media we will already have 

your details and will ensure your child is not filmed.  However, if you have not filled this 

in, but would prefer them not to be filmed on Friday, please contact the school office 

before Friday. 

  

If all goes to plan, we understand that the film will be aired on the evening of 15th 

December - so we will have to make sure we are home in good time after the Carol 

Concert! 

  

With love from 

 

Jacky 
 


